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Recommendations 

 

On January 14, 2014, Ohio EPA received the Recommendations for the Division of Materials and Waste 

Management – Composting Rules (OAC Rules 3745-560-130, 3745-560-230, 3745-560-330). 

 

The CSI memorandum stated that: 

 

“Upon review of the proposed rules and BIA, the CSI Office has determined that the rule satisfactorily 

meets the standards espoused by the CSI Office, and the purpose of the amendments is justified. 

 

For the reasons discussed above, the CSI Office does not have any recommendations for this rule 

package. 

 

Based on the above comments, the CSI Office concludes that the Ohio Environmental Protection Agency 

should proceed with the formal filing of this rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule 

Review.” 

 

 

Next Steps 

 

At this time, it is Ohio EPA’s plan to move forward with the original filing of this rule package with the Joint 

Committee on Agency Rule Review. 

 

If you have any questions please contact Mandi Payton at 614-644-2782.   
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